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Crime Alert (Timely Warning) 

Vehicle Larceny/ Motor Vehicle Theft 
 
On January 20, 2018 there were vehicle larcenies and a Motor Vehicle theft reported to 
MDC North Campus Public Safety Department. At this time it does not appear that any 
specific type of vehicle is being targeted. 
 
MDC North Campus Public Safety staff and Miami Dade Police Department North side 
District have been on alert with regards to these incidents. 
 

CRIME PREVENTION: HOW TO PROTECT YOUR CAR 
 
Many auto thefts are crimes of "opportunity".  Leaving the keys in your car (even a "hidden" spare 
key) greatly increases your chances of having your car stolen or burglarized. 
 

• Don't leave your keys in your car. 
• Close your windows and lock your doors whenever you leave your car, regardless of 

how long you plan to be gone. 
• Park in well‐lit areas. 
• Do not leave valuables in your car. 
• Report any suspicious activity to the Campus Public Safety, 24 hours 

a day, at 305-237-1100. 
• Students needing assistance navigating the campus at any hour 

may request a Public Safety Officer to escort them accordingly.  
 

 
Use the Silent Witness (https://miamidadecollege.wufoo.com/forms/silent-witness/ ) 
to provide anonymous tips or call immediate incidents to 305-237-1100 for prompt 
action.  
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